
 
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

November 3, 2021 

 

Lucia Chiocchio, Esq. 

Cuddy & Feder, LLP 

445 Hamilton Avenue, 14th Floor 

White Plains, NY 10601 

 

RE: DOCKET NO. 488 - Homeland Towers, LLC Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and 

Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications facility 

located at 93 Richards Road, Kent, Connecticut.  Development and Management Plan 

Revision.  

 

Dear Attorney Chiocchio: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your correspondence dated October 29, 2021 

regarding revisions to the Development and Management (D&M) Plan for the above-referenced facility 

that was approved by the Council on July 20, 2021.  The revisions include the following: 

 

1) Relocate the underground utility line from the existing driveway to a route parallel to the 

north side of the driveway to avoid subsurface ledge; and  

2) Redesign the monopole with a yield point at 80 feet above ground level to ensure that the 

tower setback radius remains within the boundaries of the site property.  

 

Pursuant to Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies §16-50j-77(b), your request for the modifications 

specified in your October 29, 2021 correspondence is hereby approved.   

 

This approval applies only to the D&M Plan revision dated October 29, 2021.  Any significant changes to 

the D&M Plan require advance Council notification and approval.   

 

Please be advised that deviations from this plan are enforceable under the provisions of the Connecticut 

General Statutes § 16-50u.  Furthermore, the Certificate Holder is responsible for reporting requirements 

pursuant to Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies Section 16-50j-77.  

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

mailto:siting.council@ct.gov

